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Mr. Bernard Berelson, 
Director, 

August 29th, 1955. 

Behavioural Sciences Frogram, 
The Ford Foundation, 
477 Madison Avenue, 
New York 22, 
N.Y. 

Dear Mr. Berelson, 

I have read the letter of hugust 6th, 1955, 

in which my colleagues Doctors Penfield and Rasmussen 

apply for a fund of $500,000 to endow research fellow-

ships in the Montreal Neurological Institute, under 

your new Mental Health Program. McGill University 

would indeed be happy to see this proposal receive 

favourable consideration. 

Yours sincerely 

Sgd. D.L. Thomson 

Vice Principal 
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